
 

 

 

 

FUTA REWARDS EXCELLENCE, PRODUCTIVITY 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Adebiyi Daramola, has called on staff and students of the 

University to remain faithful and committed to their duties. He made this call at the Excellence 

and Productivity night held on Tuesday, 17th November, 2015 as part of the activities 

commemorating the 27th Convocation Ceremony. The essence of the exercise was to reward 

members of the University Community who have gone the extra mile in the discharge of their 

duties and to encourage others. 

At the event, Daramola said “FUTA is blessed with highly dedicated staff. 2015 has been an 

eventful year for us and we are grateful to God for helping us thus far. Though we had our 

challenges, yet God sustained us. We keep climbing the ladder upward as we are currently the 

8th best in Nigeria. We plan in the coming year to be in the top 3. This is achievable through the 

spirit of team work that we have all demonstrated over the years. I am sure that with a little push 

further, we will get there”. 

Appreciating the management team, staff, students and friends of the University, he said “the 

modest achievement we have made has been possible through our collective effort. Let’s do 

more in the coming year to further take FUTA to the pinnacle of success.” Staff and students 

numbering fifty (50) were awarded in different categories including those who projected the 

name of the university through winning various laurels, safeguarded lives and properties , 

engender peace and had served meritoriously for several years. 
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Responding on behalf of the awardees, Professor Samuel Ola, who won the best lecturer of the 

year Award said “I have served in many Universities in this country, but I can categorically say 

that FUTA is the best of them. I am proud to be a part of this University. A lot of us have 

contributed to attain this success. The Institution has produced a lot of prominent Nigerians 

spread across the globe. In no distance future, FUTA will be number one. On behalf of all 

awardees, we thank the management, staff and students for this honour”. 

The colourful event was well attended by the management, staff, students and friends of the 

University. 

 


